
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
April 5, 2024 
 
 
Mr. Neil Stajkowski 
Secretary-Treasurer 
HBPA - BC Board 
188 North Renfrew Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   
V5K 3N8 
 
 
Dear Neil: 
 
Thank you for taking the time to speak to me this morning.  
 
As per our conversation, the price of EIPH injections will increase to $50 plus applicable 
taxes effective April 27, 2024.  
 
We would appreciate your making the necessary bookkeeping arrangements to affect the 
change and thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jane Rutherford 
Quality Manager 
Racing Forensics Inc. 
 


